
Ballot  measure  could  re-
establish  tiered  water
pricing
By Taylor Goldenstein, Los Angeles Times

A coalition of groups representing cities, counties and water
agencies filed a proposed ballot measure Monday that would
allow water providers to reestablish so-called tiered pricing
as a means of encouraging conservation.

Backers  submitted  the  California  Water  Conservation,  Flood
Control and Stormwater Management Act of 2016 to the attorney
general’s office. The measure would appear on next November’s
state ballot as a proposed constitutional amendment if enough
signatures are collected.

The measure was crafted after a state appeals court ruled last
spring that the tiered water rate structure used by the city
of  San  Juan  Capistrano  was  unconstitutional  because  it
violated  voter-approved  Proposition  218,  which  prohibits
government agencies from charging more for a service than it
costs to provide it.
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